
 

Let us start by  praising God and giving Him 

thanks: 

Oh, the depth of the riches of the wisdom and 

knowledge of God! For from him and through him and 

for him are all things…...To him be the glory forever! 

Amen. Romans 11:33 and 36 

Please give thanks that the church members were able 

to approve the finance arrangements for the project at 

a recent  on-line meeting.  

For the prayers offered and the last financial donations 

totalling £333 given as the Eastern Baptist  Association’s 

Project of the Year 2019 to 2020.  

 

 

For our Prayers 

For our community, friends and families during  these challenging 

times of further restrictions caused by the pandemic. Please       

continue to pray that we, as Christians, can shine God’s light of 

Hope, Joy, Peace and Love into their lives. 

For the NS Team as they consider the quotes from local builders for 

the work to the rear rooms in early January. Please pray that the 

Lord’s appointed builder is made clear to them. 

That the work will be able to start, as hoped, in February/March. 

Please continue to pray that the Holy Spirit goes ahead of us into 

the hearts and minds of potential contractors for Phase 2, the Main 

worship area and front entrance, so that when the time comes , in 

the months ahead, we are able to appoint the company which God 

wants us to use.                                          Thank you for your prayers. 
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